
 

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

The Board of Trustees of the Seven Oaks School Division invites the public to an open 

virtual meeting to discuss the 2024-2025 school year budget. The purpose of the 

meeting is to inform the public about funding provisions and current budget discussions 

and to invite comment on educational and budget initiatives. 

 

Monday, February 26, 2024 
 

 7:00 p.m. 

 
 

In-person at the  
 

Seven Oaks Performing Arts Centre (SOPAC) 
 

711 Jefferson Avenue 
 

OR 
 

Virtual - www.sopaclive.ca  
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